

summer meal plans, then camp meals can be accommodated. An increase in camps would be desirable but then the turnaround time becomes a challenge. Dr. Jacques nointed out that another restriction is that Mane Market seating is taken to the GUC for summer camps and SOAR. If two different lunch times, such as a time for cheer camps and a time for SOAR, since their

feed everyone since we have growth goals for enrollment. For example, parents could eat separately from the students.

Announcements

The next meeting is set for October 10, 2018 at 2:00 PM in GUC 200. The November meeting was re-scheduled to November 14 at 2:00 PM due to the town boll meeting for all staff and the first Westernberg 14 at 2:00 PM due to the town boll meeting for all staff and the first Westernberg 14 at 2:00 PM due to the town boll meeting for all staff and the first washington as a fir